
From: Patrick Goodyear 

To: Doug Young 
Date: January 31, 2005

Subject:   
Request for Info - File # 0309-EX-PL-2004
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We received an email with the below noted Request for Information:

Some of the bandwidths that were entered into your application look grossly large.  There are 
some that are 2 GHz and others that are 6 GHz.  Please explain.

Confirmation Number: EL204258
dyoung@fcc.gov

The GHz was an error.  They should have been noted MHz.  I went into the amend/complete 
application option and made the changes from GHz to MHz.  I wasn''t sure if that was all that 
was necessary or if I needed to notify you that I had made those changes.  This email is to notify 
you that we''ve made the changes.  

Thank you, 

Jennifer K. G. Robertson
GCI


